
 

 

 

 
NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 
JBS ANNOUNCES NEW GLOBAL PRESIDENT OF OPERATIONS  

 

JBS S.A. (the “Company” or “JBS” – B3: JBSS3; OTCQX: JBSAY), 

communicates to its shareholders and to the market that Wesley Batista Filho will 

assume the role of Global President of Operations effective Nov. 1, 2022. The 

current President of Operations – North America, André Nogueira, has decided 

to retire from his role, effective on the same date.  He will continue serving the 

Company in an advisory capacity through the end of the year, at which time he 

will join the JBS USA advisory board, in addition to maintaining his role on the 

Pilgrim’s Board of Directors.  

Wesley Batista Filho will continue to report to Gilberto Tomazoni, JBS Global 

CEO. Tim Schellpeper, CEO of JBS USA, Brent Eastwood, CEO of JBS Australia, 

and Gilberto Xandó, CEO of JBS Brazil will report to Wesley Batista Filho. 

JBS extends its sincere gratitude to André Nogueira for his longstanding 

commitment to JBS USA, excellent work and steadfast leadership that has 

resulted in great success and growth for our Company. 

 

São Paulo, July 22, 2022 

Guilherme Perboyre Cavalcanti 

Investor Relations Officer 

 

 


